
The project at 1343 The Alameda will convert a parking lot into a pocket park. The
0.17-acre park site is located in the Shasta Hanchett Park neighborhood. 

About the Park and Park Naming

Building Community Through Fun

Thank you to everyone that provided name suggestions and participated in the
previous voting surveys. Staff recommended the name, “The Alameda Park” to the
Parks and Recreation Commission and then to City Council. 

On September 13, 2022, City Council approved the park master plan and requested
staff to come back to the community with a new name to consider: “Clara Louise
Lawrence Park.” 

Staff will be holding an online community webinar on November 3, 2022, from 6:30
to 8 p.m. We encourage all interested community members to attend the meeting and
spread the word about the meeting. 

During the meeting, staff will hold a poll asking attendees to vote on a final name for
the park. Attendees will have the opportunity to choose between the Council Office’s
suggested name and a list of eligible park names that were generated from the
previous community surveys.  
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https://www.sanjoseca.gov/home/showdocument?id=90775&t=638017998392217116

